Re: Request for my Registration as Research Supervisor in your University.
Mon, 15 March, 2010 9:11:31 AM 

	From:
	HRD Mewar <hrd@mewaruniversity.org>
View Contact

	To:
	sohan tater <sohan_tater@yahoo.co.in> 
	





Sir

We have already kept you in the panel of Research Guide. Will get back at an appropriate time.

Regards

S.Sengupta

On Sun, Mar 14, 2010 at 11:00 PM, sohan tater <sohan_tater@yahoo.co.in> wrote:

	Respected Sengupta Registrar Sir,  
Sadar Pranam, 

I am a  retired Professor and Pro Vice Chancellor from Singhania University . Some scholars want to persue Ph. D. under my guidance from your University. So I sent  my application addressed to Vice Chancellor on 04-08-09 through Speed post.Same are being attached herewith. So it is humbly requested to please grant me registration and please send to my postal Address,so that I can be thickly associated with your University.  

Thanks,with  warm regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

Prof. Dr. Sohan Raj Tater 

Former Pro Vice Chancellor, Singhania University 




